
 

 

 

 
 
 
3rd September 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
I hope you and your families had a restful Summer break, and that your son is ready to enter a very important 
year in his life. We had an extremely successful set of GCSE grades this year and anticipate next year’s to be 
equally as good. It is important that you keep reiterating the need for your son to fully commit to his academics 
this year, taking full advantage of all that is offered to him here at school. 
 
In a bid to enhance their study skill technique, we employed a company called Elevate Education to come in at 
the end of term last year to deliver a session on effective revision skills and how to utilise their time effectively. 
Feedback from the students was positive and I am happy to report that they will be returning twice more this 
academic year in order to assist and guide in the build up towards the GCSE examinations. We have also 
booked a session for parents to attend. This is free of charge and will occur on Tuesday 18th September from 
6pm – 7pm  in the Williams Hall. Elevate are an excellent company, who deliver interesting and thought-
provoking sessions to students all around the world. The parents’ session will offer advice and tips to assist 
your son in the build up to his examinations. I do hope that you are able to attend. 
 
As always, if you have any issues you wish to discuss, please feel free to email me on 
r.yates@merchanttaylors.com. I look forward to seeing you on the 18th September. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
 
 

Mr R Yates 
Head of Middle School 
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